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Jonathon Idman

From: Jonathon Idman
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 1:47 PM
To: Matthew Terry
Cc: Kristen Clothier; Kristy Senatori; Lisa Dillon; Falmouth Representative; 'Sandwich 

Representative'; Thomas Bott; Kevin Klauer
Subject: Proposed Falmouth Hotel, Main Street/ Scranton Ave.
Attachments: LaFrance Hospitality withdrawal.pdf

Dear Matt, 
 
I’m in receipt of the attached request and grant of withdrawal of local permit applications for the above-referenced 
project.   Having withdrawn all permit applications for the project at the town level, there is no project pending or under 
consideration.   Accordingly, I am confirming that the project has effectively been withdrawn from DRI review by the 
Cape Cod Commission.   Should your client again pursue the project in the future, it will need to be referred again by the 
town to the Commission as a DRI.  In such case, I hope that the applicant team and Commission staff can meet to discuss 
the project before any applications are formally filed with and referred by the town. 
 
Regards, Jon 
 
Jonathon Idman 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
Cape Cod Commission 
3225 Main Street, P.O. Box 226 
Barnstable, Massachusetts 02630 
508/ 744-1260 
 


